Public Notice of a Budget Hearing

The King County Commissioners’ Court will have a Public
Hearing on the 2021-2022 Proposed Budget Tuesday
September 7, 2021, at 9:00 a.m. at the King County
Courthouse. This budget will raise less revenue from total
property taxes than last year’s budget by an amount of
$356,809 which is 23.1 percent decrease from last year’s
budget. There is no new property added to the roll.

The 2021-2022 King County Budget will be adopted
Tuesday September 7, 2021, at 9:30 a.m. at the Regular
Commissioners Court Meeting.

Signed on August 18, 2021

Duane Daniel
King County Judge
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